
 

 

MEMO 

 

Date: May 3, 2022 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent 

Pete Calvo, Board President 

 

From:  Chuck Baur, Technology Director 

 

Re:  Action Item 

May 25, 2022 BOE Meeting 

 

The Technology Department would like to post the following outdated/decommissioned 

equipment on Gov Deals for auction: 

 

Two (2) x HP Notebook Managed Charging Carts 

Barracuda Web Filter 910 

Barracuda Spam Firewall 400 

Barracuda Message Archiver 350 

Two (2) x Cisco Nexus Network Switches 

Dell PowerEdge 2950 Server 

162 x Dell 3380 student laptops (retired) 

 

Any tech equipment containing a hard drive will be sanitized (hard drive removed) prior to sale. 

Any equipment that does not sell at auction will eventually be responsibly recycled. 

 


